
ANNOUNCEMENTS  NOVEMBER 21, 2014 

 

Attention grade 11 and 12 students - UNB is hosting a parent/student 

night at Woodstock High School on Tuesday, December 2 at 

7pm.  Grade 11 and 12 CNHS students and their parents are invited.  

 

Girl’s Rugby:    There will be a meeting in Mr. Swim’s Room during AP Class. 


